
Franklin Township Trustees 

Tuesday, June 14, 2022 

Budget Hearing Minutes 

 

 

At 7:00pm Chairman Scott Swan called the hearing to order.  The purpose of the hearing was to approve the 

2023 Tax Budget for submission to the Portage County Auditor. 

 

There was no public comment offered from anyone in attendance.  A motion was made by Glenn Russell to 

approve Resolution 2022-25 adopting the tax budget for fiscal year 2023; 2nd Kellie Kapusta.  All three trustees 

voted yes. 

 

After approving the resolution, Mr. Swan requested that fiscal officer Lisé Russell give a brief synopsis of the 

budgeting process and a summary of what was contained in the budget.  Copies were provided to all who 

requested one.  Mrs. Russell provided the requested information and the trustees expressed their gratitude 

for a job well done in creating the budget. 

 

At 7:10pm a motion to adjourn the hearing was made by Glenn Russell; 2nd Scott Swan.  All three trustees 

voted yes. 
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